
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

CONFESSIONS: Saturday 9.30am OLOF 
Morning Mass: 9am OLOF (limit of 50 people) 
COLLECTIONS: the bags cannot be passed around. We 
have boxes in the centre for you to drop your offerings 
into.  GREEN- 1st/central clergy   fund 

RED-2nd/ support the parish.  
ONLINE MASSES: 10 am Sundays.   

Daily Masses in the Parish can be accessed through  
Facebook pages:   - Joshy Kurien (LIVE @ 12pm) on 
https://www.facebook.com/joshy.kurien 

-  Mary Queen of Apostles Parish 
                         - St Marys Crookwell 
YOUTUBE:  Mary Queen of Apostles Catholic Parish 
Please let us know if we can help anyone with 
accessing these sites. 
 
 Prayer of the Faithful (TRINITY SUNDAY) 

 

Celebrant: Let us pray to the Holy Trinity, for 
help, assistance and guidance to be true disciples 
with the aid of the Holy Spirit. 
 
For the Church: May she be a symbol of the 
continuous work of the Holy Trinity. May we hear 
the words of Pope Francis, and serve others freely, 
as God loves us freely.  Lord, hear us. 
 
For the World: We pray for peace, compassion and 
understanding, especially in places of unrest and 
discrimination.  Lord, hear us.  
 
For our Country: May our leaders look to Jesus to 
guide them to make decisions that are based on 
fairness and humanity.   Lord, hear us. 
 
For the Community: May those who are suffering 
and experiencing the cold, be shown consideration 
and opportunities to ease their burdens and distress.   
Lord, hear us. 
 
For our Teachers: May they recognise the 
importance of their vocation and use their gifts to 
inspire the students with Gospel values. Lord, hear 
us. 
 
For our Students: May their minds be sparked with 
a want to learn, and their hearts and soul moulded 
by the Holy Spirit to be disciples of your Son.  
Lord, hear us. 
 
For those who have died that they may enjoy 
eternal happiness, and may their families find love 
and comfort.   Lord, hear us. 
 

Celebrant: May we encounter the Holy Trinity 
within our lives, and live out their spirit in our 
words and actions. Amen  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PARISH BULLETIN 
If you know of anyone who would like to receive the 
Parish Bulletin by email please ask them to contact Parish 
Office on 02 6239 9863 or email: goulburn@cg.org.au 
 

Recently Deceased:  
Sr Stephanie Duck rsm, Graham Doust, Francis Dunlea, Robert 
Welch, Sr Rita Corbett rsj, Marjorie Beaver, Kenneth Mosbey, 
Susan Spackman (Sue Reedy’s Mother), Kevin Todkill, Ian 
Clune, Colleen Cotter, Noel Plumb, Glenda Smith, Carol Miller,  
Anniversaries:  
 William Keough, Mavis Lee, Pam Lee, Fred Lee,  
Prayer List:  
Pauline Taylor, Dawn Cummins, Robyn Smart, Terry Druett, 
Marianne Barling, Dorothy Kennedy, Gypsy Eldridge, Joselyn 
Raunjak.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLANNED GIVING ENVELOPES: It is time to order Planned 
Giving envelope. Before we order them, once again, I 
encourage you to embrace the electronic giving, which 
would make our administration a lot more efficient and 
less expensive. I thank you sincerely for your generosity 
to our Parish. May the Lord bless you and protect you.  

Goulburn: Parish MQA 
BSB 062 786 

ACC 000014927 
Reference: pg+ (env no or Surname) 

 

over the counter at a bank branch. 
BSB 062-902 Account Number: 00903419 

Reference:  14927 + pg no + (surname) 
 
 

THE LIFE OF MAN - TO KNOW AND LOVE GOD: 
God, infinitely perfect and blessed in himself, in a plan of 
sheer goodness freely created man to make him share in his 
own blessed life. For this reason, at every time and in every 
place, God draws close to man. He calls man to seek him, to 
know him, to love him with all his strength. He calls together 
all men, scattered and divided by sin, into the unity of his 
family, the Church. To accomplish this, when the fullness of 
time had come, God sent his Son as Redeemer and Saviour. 
In his Son and through him, he invites men to become, in the 
Holy Spirit, his adopted children and thus heirs of his blessed 
life (Catechism of the Catholic Church #1) 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parishioners,  
Allowing 50 people to attend Church services from 
Monday 1st June is an exciting development!   
For all our services it is mandatory to leave your name and 
contact details for COVID-safe purposes. Social 
distancing and hygiene measures must be observed at all 
times. As we are allowed not more than 50 people per 
Mass, please do not get upset if you are told we have 
reached 50 at a particular Mass.  
We are living through an astonishing period, but God is 
always with us, we are isolated but not alone.  There is no 
boundaries or barriers for Christ. Be assured of my 
prayers.  
May the Lord bless you and keep you.  Fr Joshy  


